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T,ennessee Valley Authority
/ ATTN: Mr. H. G. Parris

Manager of Power and
! Engineering (Nuclear)

6N11 B Missionary Ridge Place
1101 Market Street4

Chattanooga, TN 37402-2801
,

Gentlemen:
!

SUBJECT: EMERGENCY PLAN DEFICIENCY - SEQUOYAH NUCLEAR PLANT,

! DOCKET NOS. 50-327 AND 50-328
i
*

We have completed our review of Revision 20 to the Sequoyah Plan dated June 7,
1985.

Our review indicates that this change is inconsistent with planning guidance
specified in NUREG-0654, Section II.B.9. Based on our review and discussion with
your staff, the reason for this change was to remove offsite agency support

j agreement with the Chattanooga Fire Department from the Plan and substitute for
! it a letter of agreement with the Soddy-Daisy Fire Department. However, the
J controlled copy of the plan submitted to the Regional Office for review did not
'

contain a copy of the Soddy-Daisy agreement as specified in Sections 4.2.2
(page 28) and 7.1.8.1 (page 105) of the Sequoyah Radiological Plan. In a
telephone conversation on July 25, 1985, with members of your staff, a request,

~

was made for a copy of the Soddy-Daisy agreement. The copy provided to the
Region showed an issue date of June 29, 1983. Your commitment in Emergency Plan
Implementing Procedure SQN-IPD, MSEC, IP-12 requires biennial updating of such
letters of agreement. The copy of the letter of agreement provided this of fice

i exceeded the biennial requirement.

This matter was discussed between Mr. W. E. Cline of our staff and Mr. B. Marks
of your staff on August 19, 1985. Remedial actions were discussed, and your ;'

representative indicated that correc.tive action would be taken on this matter,
,

j To preclude a violation of regulatory requirements, you must not continue to
implement the change deemed inconsistent. Please modify your plan to correct!

i those pages necessary to maintain plan continuity. We request that these
; corrections be provided to us within 45 days of the date of this letter. With

: the exception of the noted change, the SQN-REP continues to meet the planning
j standards and provisions of 10 CFR 50.47(b), 10 CFR 50, Appendix E, and

NUREG-0654.
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Tennessee Valley Authority 2

Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact
Mr. William E. Cline of our staff at FTS-242-266s or 404-221-2665.

Sincerely,

Roger D. Walker, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

I.L.Abercrombiecc:
, Sequoyah Site Director

/P. R. Wallace, Plant Manager
vK. W. Whitt, Chief

Nuclear Safety Staff
J. L. Williams, Jr.

, Supervisor, Licensing Section
A. B. Kirk, Compliance

2.StaffSupervisorE. Wills, Project Engineer

bec: RC Resident Inspector
Document Control Des (
State of Tennessee
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